
Progress Reports will be 

going home with your child 

on Wednesday, November 

17th. 

 

Students at St. Anne’s are 

participating in Postcards 

for Peace.  This learning 

activity allows youth to 

send postcards expressing 

their personal thanks to 

those who are serving in 

the cause of peace and 

freedom. 

 

On Thursday, November 

11th at 1:00 pm, there will 

be a presentation “Gotta 

Love That French” for all 

students in the gym. 

 

Monday, November 15th is 

a Professional Activity Day 

therefore, NO SCHOOL. 
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School Hours: 

 Morning Entry is at 8:50 

NO STUDENTS SHOULD 

ARRIVE BEFORE 8:35 

 Morning Recess 10:10 to 

10:25 

 Lunch 11:45 to 12:45 

 Afternoon Recess 2:05 to 

2:20 

 End of Day Dismissal is at 

3:20 

On October 13th, St. Anne’s hosted over 

130 people at their Multicultural Open 

House.   Visitors were transported to 

many countries including France,         

Belgium, and Russia.  From perogies to 

Greek salad, from the Eiffel Tower to 

the Taj Mahal, it was a night to          

remember.  



November’s virtue is Prudence.  A 

prudent person asks, “What is the 

right, most loving thing to do?”      

Prudence is visible in our Catholic 

school when we reflect as Jesus’   

disciples and act in His love. 

 

Prudence is the virtue that allows 

us to decide what we should do in 

any given situation; 

Always ask yourself, “What would 

Jesus do?”; 

Choose to do the right things  

always; 

 

See how your actions may hurt 

others; 

Admit wrong-doings and be     

honest; 

Say “sorry” and try to make up 

for mistakes; 

Keep all promises made; 

The Spirit of God in us tells us 

what the right thing is and how 

to do it. 
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JK/SK French Immersion Class Prepares for Halloween 

The Wildcat Gazette 

Virtue for November—Prudence 

Our next mass is scheduled for 

Thursday, November 18th.  It is being 

held at St. Anne’s church at 10:30 am.  

All are welcome to join us. 

 

This month’s mass is being animated 

by Mme Archambault and  Mme     

Barrette. 

Monthly Mass 

How much 

better to get 

wisdom than 

gold, to choose 

understanding 

rather than 

silver. 

(Proverbs 

16:16) 



 

On the morning of  

October 6th, our JK/

SK students,             

accompanied by Gr. 6 

students, attended 

the Pre-School       

Exposition held at the 

Lion’s Den. 

Gr. 7 and 8 students. 

 

Mr. Dean is available Wednesdays 

after school until 4:15 (except the 

first Wednesday of every month) for 

Math assistance.  This is open to our 

Gr. 5 and 7 students. 

M Hudon is available Wednesdays  

after school (except the first 

Wednesday of every month) until 

5:00 for activities in the gym.  This is 

open to our Gr. 7 and 8 students. 

 

Mme Barrette and Mlle Goulet are 

available every Monday and Thursday  

after school until 4:00 for volleyball 

in the gym.  This is also open to our 
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Pre-School Exposition 

After School Activities 
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School Pledge 

I will be respectful 

I will be 

responsible 

I will be a problem 

solver 

I will be an 

achiever 

I will be peaceful 



200 Church Street 

P.O. Box 780 

Iroquois Falls, ON 

P0K 1G0 

St. Anne English Catholic 

School 

Phone:  705-232-5355 

FAX:  705-232-5520 

E-mail:  tjones@ncdsb.on.ca 

October’s Virtue of Gratitude 

We’re on the web: 

www.ncdsb.on.ca 

A child is not a vessel to be filled, 

but a lamp to be lit. 


